
Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 

Children’s & Family Ministry Leader: Stacey Yale 226-218-6530 

E-mail: stacey@cpcmail.ca  

 

Youth Ministry Leader: youth@cpcmail.ca   

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Services: 9:15 &11:00 a.m.  

Sunday School provided during the 9:15 a.m. service  

Kid’s Club during the 11:00 a.m. service 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us between services for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

 

February 19, 2017 

  We are a Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshipping, caring and serving 
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Counters for today:  P Hood,  A Sutton, T Brown 
Counters for Feb:  P Hood,  A Sutton, T Brown 
 
Greeter for today:  Dan Goertz  
Greeters for Feb 26:  Don & Jan Sparrow  
 
 
 
 
Alpha Mon 6:30 pm 
ReFrame Bible Study Tues 7:00 pm 
Nairn/Taylor Circle Tues 2:00 pm 
Prayer Group Tues  7:30 pm 
Youth Group Wed 7:00 pm 
The Book of Mark Bible Study Thurs7:00 pm @1916 Coronation 
Choir Practice Thurs 7:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study Fri 10:00 am 
 
 
 
 
Pancake Supper Tues Feb 28 5:30 pm 
ReFrame Bible Study Tues Feb 28 7:00 pm 
Praise Team Tues Feb 28 7:00 pm 
Prayer Group Tues Feb 28 7:30 pm 
Youth Wed Mar 1 7:00 pm 
The Book of Mark Thurs Mar 2, 7 pm @ 1916 Coronation 
Choir Practice Thurs Mar 2 7:30 pm  
Bible Wonders (Gr. 1--6) Thurs Mar 2 6:30 pm 
Women’s Bible Study Fri Mar 3 10:00 am 

Service At Central 

Upcoming Events 

This Week At Central 

Please mark Friday, February 24th at 7:00 pm on your calendars. 
We will have our annual meeting at the church on this evening. 

Please join us for coffee and dessert as we celebrate  

God’s blessings through 2016.  

Financial reports for the fiscal year 2016 are now available for pick up in 
the foyer in anticipation of the Annual Meeting. The Annual Report is 
now online.  If you would like a hard copy please contact the office. 

 

            The tax receipts for 2016 are now available  
in the foyer for pick up. 

 

 

  

 

 

 



Order of Worship 
February 19, 2017 

9:15 @ Central 

 
Welcome 
Worship   Blessed be your name 
    Hallelujah 
    Broken Vessels 
 

Prayer Song   Oceans  
Message   “Listen” 
    Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha 
Offering 

Closing Song   For all you’ve done 

 
 

Order of Worship 
February 19, 2017 
11:00 @ Central 

 
Welcome   Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha  

Call to Worship-choir Open the eyes of my heart 
Blessing 
Hymn:    # 706 Come, let us sing  vss 1,2,4  
Offering:   Offering  

The Lord’s Prayer  

Responsive Reading.  Psalm 30  (Andrew Foster) 

Hymn:    For all you've done 

Prayer for Others    

Passing of the Peace 

Music Ministry:  Take now my voice                                                                                              

Prayer Hymn:  I worship you, Almighty God                                                               
    I love you, Lord 
 

Message         “Listen”  

                                 Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha        
 

Closing Hymn:       #699 All the way my Saviour leads me                                                                
Benediction:     #766 Amen  
  

      

 Anniversary Service: On Sunday March 5 there 
will be one service at 10 am to celebrate the 135th  
anniversary of the first service held at Central  
Presbyterian Church. Former ministers, local  
dignitaries, the congregation of Knox's Galt and many 
other special guests will be joining us. Please make a 
special effort to attend and invite family and friends. 
There will be a reception following the  service. 

We would like to thank the congregation from the bottom of our 

hearts for your love and care towards us and our whole family. We 

are blessed to be a part of this faith community. Thank you for the 

gracious gifts to celebrate fifteen years in Canada and in Central.  

     ~ Elsie and Aubrey 
 

Board of Managers: The Board of Managers plays a very important 
role in our congregation.  They are responsible for seeing that our build-
ing is kept in good repair, that our finances are managed properly and 
that our custodial and office staff are looked after.  People on the board 
are elected by the congregation for a 3 year term.  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to use your skills and talents in a meaningful way in God's 
service.  Please speak to Aubrey or any elder or member of the board if 
you are interested in serving on the board.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

No Cash? No Problem. 
You can now give your gift online.  

Just visit Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm or scan the qr-code 
below. 

 
 

Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm

